
ROUTE 32 CORRIDOR STUDY 
PUBLIC MEETING

We are studying the corridor of Route 32 (Mohegan 

Avenue Parkway) from Williams Street to Benham 

Avenue through the Connecticut College campus to 

improve safety and mobility for all users. We have 

gathered input on how Route 32 operates today and 

what changes the community would like to see.

Wednesday, November 2, 5-7 PM

Lyman Allyn Art Museum

625 Williams Street, New London, CT

Join us to learn what we heard and 
to provide feedback on initial options             

for the corridor.

Learn more or sign up for project updates at:  wwwRoute32study.com 


